Planning Policy (West)

From: Gaskell, Gemma

Sent: 01 February 2019 09:51

To: Planning Policy (West)

Cc: Levenson, Ellie

Subject: Local Plan (Part Two) - Main Modifications consultation

Dear Sir / Madam

Thank you for consulting United Utilities on the Main Modifications to the Local Plan Part Two. We have reviewed
the modifications, and have no further comments to add. | would be grateful if you could continue to consult us with
any future consultations to your Local Plan, or any other related matters.

Kind regards
Gemma

Gemma Gaskell

Town Planner

Developer Services & Metering
Network Delivery

United Utilities

unitedutilities.com

If you have received great service or if you have an idea on how we can make our service better, please let us know.
Visit: unitedutilities.com/WOW

EMGateway3.uuplc.co.uk made the following annotations
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